
 
Dear Trailblazers Academy Community,  

We are writing to inform you, with deep regret, that the Trailblazers Academy Board of 

Directors took a vote this morning to close Trailblazers Academy.  The school faced financial 

difficulties and lacked the necessary funds to operate.  

We will work closely with each individual student and their family during this transition period 

to assist with next steps. We will also collaborate with the Stamford Public Schools and any 

other receiving schools to support students and families as they transition.  

The Domus and Trailblazers Academy staff will be accompanying families and students who 

reside in Stamford to register at the Stamford Public Schools offices, 888 Washington Boulevard 

at the Government Center on Wednesday, July 24th and Thursday, July 25th.  Families should 

contact Courtney Carey at 203-554-6481 or Mike McGuire at 203-219-4238 to schedule a 

specific appointment time.   

Families and students who do not reside in Stamford should contact Mike McGuire at 203-219-

4238 to schedule an appointment with their local public school district.  Domus and Trailblazers 

Academy staff will help schedule the registration appointment and accompany students and 

families to the appointments.  Spanish language translators will be available at all appointments, 

if a translator for another language is needed for the registration appointment, please contact 

Mike McGuire at 203-219-4238 in advance of the appointment. 

Domus and Trailblazers Academy staff will provide families with information in advance of the 

appointment as to any documents or paperwork that families should bring with them to the 

appointment. 

Thank you and please rest assured that we are here to work with you through this transition as we 

have over the past twenty years.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steve Baker       Miguel Pickering 

Trailblazers Academy Board Chair    Director, Trailblazers Academy 


